
  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

28 July 2023 

Excellency, 

Further to my letter dated 27 June 2023, on the preliminary Programme for the High- 

level Dialogue on Financing for Development (FfD), I have the honour to transmit the Information 

Note outlining the administrative details for the participation of Member States. 

Delegations wishing to intervene in the interactive roundtables are invited to express 

their interest through the e-speakers module on e-deleGATE. The expressions of interest will open 

on Monday, 31 July at 10:00 and close on Tuesday, 5 September 2023 at 18:00. 

‘Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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